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Take a look at 
how many 
Skinners have 
moved away or 
passed on.

Captain Two Eagles report: Minutes 6/14/2025 called to 
order 12:36h Old Business:  The 2025 Squirrel Shoot had a 
great turnout for the Club’s 50th Anniversary. The treasure 
noted we have money in the bank.  Tom Boudreau 
suggested trying to reduce the workload for the Skinners by 
using the large tent for both registration and scoring. We 
would need to determine how to display the prize tables.  
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The motion carried and we will try it 
next year.


	 The Allees' (Jeramie, Amanda, 
James ) were voted in unanimously to 
become full members.  Louie will 
come up with their camp names.


	 New Business:   discussion 
to move SS to 1 week earlier or later 
- tabled.


	 What needs to be done at 
our range? - treat shed with 
protective- I  will call for 
workday. Louie will mow the 
grounds at his leisure.


Buckhorn Skinners will continue to " 
shoot 5/five on paper “


Meeting Adjourned                 13:00h 46 sec.


Buckhorn Skinners Shoot June 14, 2025 

We shot on Saturday instead of Sunday because of Fathers Day 
on Sunday.  Ron (Bloody Muzzle) Ring put on the shoot this 
month.  It was hot but the wind was low.  Bring a face towel to 
wipe your eyes for the hot summer shoots so you can see your 
sights.


The shooting scores and winners were:


1.  Two Dogs (Tom B.)	 	 	 	 104…..meat prize
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2.  Jeramie Allee 		 	 	 	 	 102…..meat prize


3.  Bloody Muzzle (Ron R.)	 	 	 	 102…..meat prize


4.  Deacon (Dave H.)	 	 	 	 	   97


5.  Dancing Waters (Dale C.)		 	 	   86


6.  Bush Loper (Henry B.)	 	 	 	   79


7.  Two Eagles (Peter tho Seeth)	 	 	   74


8.  Bush Whacker	 	 	 	 	   65


	 We shot two 25 yd. Targets, two 50 yd. Targets and one 100yd gong.  
Five shots at each, and five hawk and five knife throws at the tomahawk 
target.


	 Good times were had by all and none of us quite melted although it was 
close.


	 Denny Swartz (Wind Runner) will put on the July 20th shoot.


From the Deacon	 	 	 	 


Remember when it was 
COLD!!!


